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Date: May 16, 2022 
   
To: Visual services providers  
 
From: Nathan Roberts, Manager 

Medicaid Programs 
 
Subject: Increased fee-for-service dispensing fee, effective July 1, 2022 

The Oregon Health Authority (OHA) is increasing reimbursement for CPT code 92340 (fit spectacles 
monofocal) to $130.00. This increase becomes effective on July 1, 2022.  

Why is this happening?  
Once prescribed glasses, Oregon Health Plan members must often search for a provider who will fit and 
dispense them, sometimes across several counties. In researching this issue with several providers, we 
found that the rate was too low for this service.   

What should you do?  
Providers will not need to do anything. OHA will automatically process all claims for CPT code 92340 
with a date of service on or after July 1, 2022, at the new rate. 

Questions? 
If you have any questions about this announcement, contact the Provider Services Unit at 
dmap.providerservices@dhsoha.state.or.us or call 800-336-6016 (Option 5). We are available Monday 
through Friday between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Oregon Health Plan and the services you provide to our 
members. 
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